IN CENTRAL TEXAS, WHEREVER
YOU GO... IT's KCLW RADIO

P. O. BOX 592
HAMILTON, TEXAS

October 11, 1955.

Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94,

Geneva, Nebraska,

Dear Mr. Nittler,

I was very happy indeed to receive your letter postmarked
October 8th, 1955.

Your log of activities from this radio station KCLW from
approximately 6307 PM to 6:13 PM on October 7th, 1955 was for the
most part entirely correct.

As October 7th happened to be yours trulys birthday I guess
I can consg&der this fine report from you as one of the presents
of the occasion.

Sorry that you were not able to copy our signal for any length
of time but hope that vou will attempt to tune us in again and send
along another report,

Whenever you are in this neck of the woods be sure and stop in

and say howdy...

Sincerely yours,
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